
Dear Friend: 

For sometime now, tne Co.mmittee has concentra-
ted on investigative work. As a consequence, we 
have been lax in our informational role. 

We are, however, going to resume our Newsletter 
and we need to update our mailing list. If you 
wish to stay on our list, please fill up the 
lower portion of this letter and return to us. 

If you could send us a small donation to cover 
some of our costs, it would be of great help. 

Sincerely yours, 

Bernard Fensterwald, Jr. 
Executive Director 

(Unfortunately, donations are not tax-deductible) 

(Cut here) 

Committee to Investigate Assassinations 
927 15th St., N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20005 

Sir: 

I wish to stay on your mailing list. My correct 
address is: 

Please accept my small donation ($ 	). 
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TO: 

Mr. James D. White 
35 Castole Rock Drive 
Mill Valley, Calif. 94941 

Stamp 
Here 
Here 

RETURN TO: 

Committee to Investigate Assassinations 
927 15th St., N.W. (8th Fir) 
Washington, D.C. 20005 


